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Shawn Alfred

From: Adam Tegen
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 11:20 AM
To: Shawn Alfred
Subject: August Finance Item #2
Attachments: WCM-010 Award - Manitowoc - Packet.pdf

Good morning Mr. Alfred, 
 
I am pleased to announce that we received a $75,000 award from the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
through their Wisconsin Assessment Monies program.  This will be utilized for additional environmental assessment at 
River Point.  This grant application was approved by Resolution of the City back in February of 2023.  Attached is the 
award letter, contract, and contract attachment.  I believe the goal is to run these through Finance was they are 
awarded but prior to the signing of the contract. 
 
This particular grant does not have a local match, and we submit invoices to the WDNR for payment, they pay us and 
then we pay the invoice.   
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please let me know.  
 

 

 
Adam Tegen | Director, Community Development 
City of Manitowoc | 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin 
P: 920.686.6931 | ategen@manitowoc.org  
manitowoc.org 
City Hall Hours 
Monday – Thursday: 7:30am – 5pm | Friday: 7:30-11:30am  

 
 


